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News Release 
The Fabulous Hat Show Set to Open 4 p.m. Sunday, 
May 27,  

Minority youth receive scholarships from show proceeds sponsored by All about Us African-
American Preservation Committee, the Bottle Works Ethnic Arts Center, and The Hat Ladies 

Johnstown, PA - On Sunday, May 27 at 4 p.m., The Hat Ladies, Pat Holifield and Marsha 

McDowell, present and star in The Fabulous Hat Show at ART WORKS in Johnstown!, 413 

Third Avenue in Johnstown’s West End.  The fast-paced, lively program spotlights vintage, 

over-the-top and contemporary hats in an entertaining and educational fashion extravaganza.  

Admission is $10 and open to the public. A portion of the proceeds goes to scholarships for 

minority youth to attend the Bottle Works Ethnic Arts Center. 

 

A special show segment highlights hats worn by well-known Johnstown dignitaries and 

notables. Holifield and McDowell also demonstrate how to wear, store, refurbish, and 

generally have fun with this accessory. McDowell says, “The Fabulous Hat Show is more 

than a show, it's an education in "Hattitude"---the panache of wearing hats with the right 

attitude. “ 

 

McDowell and Holifield have been collecting, caring for, and wearing hats for over 20 years 

building the show from well over 500 hats in their collection. 

 

For information and tickets call 814-539-1059. 

 

-30- 


